
 

 

 

 

Dear Families 

 

☆ Year One Nativity 2024 ☆ 

 

We are very excited to announce that the time has arrived for Nativity 2024! We have been 

working hard in school, getting ready to remember a special part of Christmas and we are 

very excited to share it with you. 

 

This year, we will be performing our Nativity on Tuesday 10th December at 2pm and 

Wednesday 11th December at 9.15am. We will be offering up to 2 tickets per child, per 

performance. Tickets are now live to book via Parent Pay. Please ensure that these are 

ordered by Monday 25th November. 

 

Next week, your child will bring home a letter detailing your child’s role, costume 

requirements and words to learn. 

 

We hope that you and your children are looking forward to this special time as much as we 

are.  Please do get in touch if you have any questions at this stage and thank you in advance 

for all your support with all things ‘Nativity’. 

 

 

Kindest regards 

 

The Year One Team  


